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MEADOW POINTE IV COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT DISTRICT 
December 14, 2022 Minutes of Meeting 
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175 E. District Counsel 
176 Mr. Babbar was present and gave the Board an update on the park area 
177 behind Shellwood. He informed the Board that it is un-platted, does not 
178 have a permit and that the Board can stop maintaining it if they wish. The 
179 Board would like to know landscape cost difference if they stop maintaining 
180 this area. This will be an item on the agenda for next month. 
181 

182 Mr. Page explained the need for a resident at 2835 Hillard Drive in Enclave 
183 to enter a licensing agreement with the COD, as eight other residents did in 
184 2021. The Board made a motion to allow Mr. Babbar to prepare a licensing 
185 agreement addendum for 2835 Hillary Drive to cover the legal cost of $100. 
186 

On a motion from Mr. Scanlon, seconded by Mr. Lances, the Board of Supervisors agreed 
to go into a licensing agreement with the resident at 2835 Hillard Drive for the Meadow 
Pointe IV Community Development District. 

187 

188 F. District Engineer 
189 Mr. Woodcock presented his report and informed the Board of a resident 

190 complaint where they are experiencing high water levels within the 

191 wetland behind their home located at 1974 Whitewillow Drive. Mr. Lances 

192 noted that the problem, arising as part of new construction and 

development of the Wynfields community, also seems to be affecting 

194 some homes in Windsor. The Board would like Mr. Adams to keep track 

195 of the District Engineer's cost for this project, for reimbursement from the 

196 developer of Wynfields. 

197 G. District Manager 
198 The Board received the District Manager Report from Mr. Adams. 
199 

200 Mr. Adams reminded the Board that the next regular meeting will be held 
201 on January 11, 2023, at 10:00 a.m. 
202 

On a motion from Ms. McNeil, seconded by Ms. Sholl, the Board of Supervisors 
approved the LLS Tax Solutions Arbitrage Engagement Letter for Series 2005 for the 
Meadow Pointe IV Community Development District. 

203 

On a motion from Ms. McNeil, seconded by Mr. Scanlon, the Board of Supervisors agreed 
to purchase Christmas Gift Cards and distribute them to District Staff for the Meadow 
Pointe IV Community Development District. 

204 

205 SEVENTH ORDER OF BUSINESS Consideration of Minutes of the Board 
206 of Supervisors' Regular Meeting held 
207 on November 9, 2022 
208 

209 Mr. Adams presented the minutes of the Board of Supervisors' regular meeting held 
210 on November 9, 2022. 
21 I 
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